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BROWARD SHERIFF'S ADVISORY COUNCIL, INC.

February 21, 2020

Mayor Dean Trantalis

City of Fort Lauderdale

100 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL.

Dear Mayor Trantalis,

The Broward Sheriff’s Advisory Council is a 501 (c)(3) Florida not-for-profit corporation
committed to supporting Broward County first responders. For the past 35 years we have
provided financial support to the families of fallen first responders, support to community
organizations to promote public safety, and to provide funds to law enforcement agencies
to purchase tactical equipment, training equipment, and personal protection equipment,

We are pleased to support the Fort Lauderdale Police Department in the amount of
$60,000 to purchase night vision goggles for their special operations/SWAT department.
Our membership has made the commitment to continue to raise funds through our non-
profit organization to

Sincerely, <

Nancy Vaniman
Executive Director
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